
 

 

 

27 September 2023 

Further Education Open Evening 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Please see the table below for information regarding an additional open evening event at Craven college. 

These events are useful for gathering information regarding post 16-19 courses available to our young 

people. 

 

College Date Time 

Craven College Monday 09TH Oct 5.30-7.30pm 

 

If you would like any further information regarding FE and the open evenings please do not hesitate to email 

me on ndean@pchs.lancs.sch.uk or if you would prefer to speak to a member of the senior leadership team 

please contact Mrs Chatburn, jchatburn@pchs.lancs.sch.uk or Mrs Endersby cendersby@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely,  

N Dean 

Nicola Dean 

TLR for P16 

 

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 

☎ 01282 682260 

📧 reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

🌐 www.pchs.lancs.sch.uk 
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